
Cinderella and Rockerfella     

Key Stage 2 treated us to a fantastic performance of ‘Cinderella and Rockerfella’ on 

Wednesday and Thursday evening. Year 5 & 6 led the production with wonderful     

acting and singing, ably supported by Year 3 & 4. This was definitely one of the        

highlights of our school year! There will be more photographs in next week’s end of 

term newsletter.  
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Leavers’ Assembly 

This will take place on Friday 20 July at 2.45pm. Parents and carers are welcome to join us as 

we say our fond farewells. Seating near the front will be reserved for parents and carers of Year 

6 pupils.  

Tag Rugby 
On Thursday afternoon, some of our Year 5 & 6 girls took part in a Tag Rugby  

competition at Skipton Girls’ High School. They were amazing and came second! Well done  

Darcey, Hollie, Eleanor, Scarlett, Millie, Ruby and Lucy.  

On Thursday morning 

Key Stage 2 pupils       

enjoyed a taster session 

from a British Judo 

coach.  


